
Our Ref:  99/0765

30 June 1999

Mr Ian Dundas
Committee Secretary
House of Representatives Standing Committee on
   Primary Industries and Regional Services
Parliament House
CANBERRA  ACT  2600

By email:  primary.industries.reps@aph.gov.au

Dear Mr Dundas

Primary Producer Access to Gene Technology

I refer to your letter of 21 April 1999 seeking a submission to the inquiry
from CSIRO and the subsequent extension of deadline to 28 June 1999.
Attached please find our submission as a Word for Windows document,
incorporating views from Dr Peacock and Dr Mayo, who briefed the Committee
earlier in the year.

I wish you well with your inquiry and look forward to future correspondence
on this matter.

Yours sincerely

Dr Malcolm McIntosh
Chief Executive
email address:  Malcolm.McIntosh@exec.csiro.au


